
 
 
March 21, 2018 
 
 
Dear Proposer, 
 
Notice of Intent to Award Contract:  SRFP 18-184 Fire Training Facility AV Equipment 
  
Thank you for your response to the above referenced SRFP 18-184.   
 
This letter is to notify you that the City has reviewed all proposals and recommends that 
the project be awarded to the best qualified proposer, Neurilink. 
           
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation 
in the process is appreciated. 
 
 
Missy Grothaus 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing  
208-972-8171 
 
 
cc: SRFP 18-184 File 



SRFP 18‐184 Score Sheet

Criteria Points Available Neurilink CompuNet CCS Marshall

Company Profile & Qualifications 300 278.17 283.33 239.67 252.83

Ability to Provide Services 200 186.00 190.00 170.33 156.33

References 150 146.67 133.17 129.92 121.42

Cost 250 240 215 250 227

Proposed Solution 400 387.00 356.67 352.33 329.33

Total Points 1300 1237.82 1178.40 1142.25 1086.61


